
 

 

Attention ALL Providers  
We will have one more scheduled slight delay involving this week’s check-
write where the 835’s and RA’s will be delayed a few hours so we can verify 
our final code and ensure quality testing has been made with our new 
financial software platform. We will let everyone know once the files are 
available.  

We apologize for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your patience 
in this matter. 

Trillium IT Department 

 

DO NOT REPLY to this email, as this is an unmonitored email address. If you have any   
questions please send an email to IT.Support@TrilliumNC.org. 
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